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Donovan Arteaga

From: Planning Building Info

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 7:40 AM

To: Vacation Eplanreview

Subject: FW: Proposed bed and breakfast expansion in La Selva Beach 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Marcia Poms <marciapoms@gmail.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 5:28 PM 

To: Planning Building Info <Planning.BuildingInfo@santacruzcountyca.gov> 

Subject: Proposed bed and breakfast expansion in La Selva Beach  

 

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise cau7on. DO NOT open a9achments or click links from unknown 

senders or unexpected email.**** 

 

No more short term rentals for La Selva Beach! 

My concerns: 

Neighborhood traffic 

Sep7c overuse 

Overcrowding 

Persons not involved in local affairs or support Road condi7ons Garbage Trash on roads, beach, and nearby bluff 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


